
Chuck Kopp

From: Fenumiai, Gail M (GOV) <gail.fenumiai@alaska.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 9:19 AM
To: Chuck Kopp
Subject: RE: Senate Bill 9 Inquiry

The division received $2400 for the four party political party pages that were printed in the 2014 Official Election
Pamphlet.
The total cost of the 2014 Official Election Pamphlet was $256,090 (printing $ 194,479; $48,403 postage; $4,135 travel;
$9,073 temp staff assistant).

Gall Fenumiai
Director, Division of Elections
PC Box 110017
Juneau AK 99811-0017
907-465-4611

From: Elections, Division of (GOV sponsored)
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 9:08 AM
To: Fenumiai, Gail M (GOV)
Subject: FW: Senate Bill 9 Inquiry

Good Morning,

Please see below.

Thank you,

cfieathe 9(jteI
Elections Assistant
State of Alaska, bivision of Elections
907-465-4611

From: Chuck Kopp [mailto : Chuck.Kopp@akleg.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 9:04 AM
To: Elections, Division of (GOV sponsored)
Cc: Sen. Peter Micciche
Subject: Senate Bill 9 Inquiry

Good morning!
I was not sure who to direct this inquiry to, I hope I am OK contacting you all. Sen. Micciche has filed SB 9 which
repeals the authority to include certain material (political advertising) from a political party in the election
pamphlet. We heard from the previous Director of Elections that the revenue generated by political party
submissions was $2,400 in the last election pamphlet which was less than 1% of the cost of producing and
making the document. Can you verify this for us? Thank you very much.

Chuck
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